

Paris, March 4th 2024

Dear Dr Ákos Mátrai,

Thank you very much for your interest in obtaining the SECEC patronage for the Hungarian Shoulder and Elbow Surgeons Society Congress, taking place in Bükfürdő on September, 11th to 13th, 2024.

We are glad to confirm that your event meets all criteria for SECEC patronage and therefore will be listed:

- on the SECEC website
- in the SECEC Education newsletter

Please find our logo attached. I kindly remind you that the **SECEC logo should be placed on all promotional material** (programme, announcement, website) with the mention **SECEC Patronage**».

SECEC members attending your event may be granted a number of credits which will count towards our future SECEC Certification. In order for your event to be included in this process, please complete and send me back **within 2 weeks the SECEC Credits Form** attached for approval by the Qualification Committee.

Wishing you a very successful event! In the meantime, do not hesitate to let us know if you have any questions.

Best wishes,

Marie Bougrain
SECEC Office